From: Henry Taylor 
Sent: 09 November 2017 10:15
To: Bob Neville
Subject: Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ
Change of use from A4 to C3 (ACV Listed) | The Pheasant Pluckers Inn Street Through Burdrop Burdrop Banbury OX15 5RQ
Dear Sir
I am writing to strongly object to the above planning application. This ongoing battle to change the use of pub is a continued waste of tax payers money and makes a mockery of the councils planning laws. Please refuse this planning application  
Yours faithfully
Henry Taylor
Blenheim Farm 
Shutford 
Banbury 
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